
Air Quality Timeline for South Eastern School District  

 
The improvement of air quality continues to be a priority for our Board of School 

Directors. As a summary, the following timeline highlights the actions taken to 

address the issue of air quality in our schools to date:  

 

• April 2011 – Meeting initiated by former superintendent, Dr. Wildasin, 

with Frank DeHaut of Quality Assurance, Dean Klopp of PROAC, and 

SESD representation from West Middle School  

• May 2011 – Air quality survey conducted at West Middle School 

• July – August, 2011 – West Middle School mold remediation and 

detailed cleaning  

• September, 2011 – Follow up air quality survey conducted at West 

Middle School  

• November, 2011 – West Middle School insulation and unit ventilator 

cleaning  

• November, 2011 – Air quality survey conducted at East Middle School  

• December, 2011 – Air quality survey conducted at Stewartstown 

Elementary School  

• December, 2011 – Follow up air quality survey conducted at West 

Middle School  

• February, 2012 – Question/Answer sessions held for SESD employees 

and the public with Frank DeHaut of Quality Assurance and Dean Klopp 

of PROAC  

• February, 2012 - Remedial work completed at East Middle school  

• March, 2012 - Air quality survey conducted at Fawn Area Elementary 

School  

• June, 2012 - HVAC cleaning and moisture survey completed at Fawn  

• July, 2012 - Remediation work completed at West  

• August, 2012 - Quarterly air quality testing at West; air quality testing, 

additional remediation, and follow up air quality testing completed at 

Fawn 

• September, 2012 – Air quality survey conducted at East Middle School 

• July, 2013 – Air quality surveys conducted at East, West, and Fawn Area 

• February, 2015 – Air quality survey conducted at Delta 

• April, 2015 – Air quality survey conducted at Chanceford 

 


